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Having OSU (Oregon State Univ) perform a feasibility study for small modular 

nuclear reactors is NOT an unbiased organization to do such work.  OSU helped 

develop NuScale's nuclear reactor designs and holds equity in the company.  How on 

earth can this be an reasonable option in the analysis of the feasibility of energy 

options for the state?  Knowing more about the functionality than any other group 

does not make it right.   


